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Council Communication 
May 19, 2015, Business Meeting 
 

 
Approval of Intergovernmental Agreement between Jackson County and the City 

of Ashland for Sobering Unit Services 

 
FROM
Tighe O’Meara, Interim Chief of Police, 

:  
tighe.omeara@ashland.or.us 

 

Jackson County operates a sobering unit in the City of Medford for intoxicated persons. The Police 
Department has contracted annually since 2003 with Jackson County to use the sobering unit to lodge 
intoxicated persons. The amount paid annually by the City of Ashland for this sobering unit service in 
recent years has been $5,300 and is proposed to be the same for the upcoming period of July 1, 2015 
through June 30, 2016. 

SUMMARY 

 

This cooperative arrangement for the sharing of the facility and provision of services has worked 
smoothly over the years and has benefited both the County and the City of Ashland at a modest cost. 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

 

23. Support innovative programs that protect the community. 
COUNCIL GOALS SUPPORTED: 

 

The cost of this agreement is included in the Police Department’s budget. 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 

Staff recommends that the City Council approve funding the Intergovernmental Agreement between 
Jackson County and the City of Ashland for Sobering Unit services. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION AND REQUESTED ACTION: 

 

I move to approve the Intergovernmental Agreement between Jackson County and the City of Ashland 
for Sobering Unit Services. 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

 

Intergovernmental Agreement between the City of Ashland and Jackson County for sobering unit 
participation 

ATTACHMENTS: 
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